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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees  

 

From: Justin Hill  

 

Date: December 16, 2019  

 

cc: Brad Hunt, Sid Grant, Diana Sircar, and Genaro Lopez 

 

Re: Extension of Contract for Aramark  
 

The Administration is requesting board approval to extend the term of the existing agreement with 

Aramark Education, not to exceed nine months, through May 31, 2021.  

 

Background: 

The Board of Trustee’s approved Aramark Education as the custodial services provider for the District 

in July of 2009.  The terms of that contract ran in conjunction with the fiscal calendar of the District, 

for an initial term of five (5) years with two (2) three (3) year renewal options with the total amount of 

options set to expire on August 31, 2020. 

 

The District has executed all remaining extension options and as a result, will be going out to bid for 

these services this year.  The current terms of the contract would force any transition of service 

providers to happen while students are in the district. 

 

Recommended Motion: 

That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approves the extension of the existing Aramark 

Education contract through May 31, 2021, to ensure no student impact during any transition 

between service providers. 

 


